
My name is Rosie and I’m going into my 3rd year at Manchester Medical School 

this September. I am very excited to start placement at my base hospital which 

is Preston!  

As chair of the new Pathology Society at Manchester Uni, I am keen to begin 

working with others to help spread the word about the pathology speciality to 

medical and allied health professionals. The events that MMS have hosted have 

been par&cularly useful to increase my enthusiasm for pathology, so I am 

looking forward to endorsing their future events to society members.  

In my spare &me, I enjoy playing flute in the Manchester Medic’s orchestra and 

a)emp&ng to play badminton (at an amateur level).  


